

6 December 2016

## **Dear Parents**

Today our Christ the King Campus and Christ the King Primary School went into lockdown. This was due to the behaviour of a member of the public. We immediately contacted the police and locked down the campus to ensure the safety of students and staff.

The safety and wellbeing of students and staff is paramount and the College has enacted its emergency response plan and responded to this incident in line with established procedures.

The matter was quickly resolved and all students went back to their normal College activities.

We encourage you to discuss school safety with your child and to address any concerns they may have and we welcome any questions you have about this or any other issue related to the safety and security of our College.

Yours sincerely

Marco Di Cesare

M. Durane

**Principal**